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Upcoming events this autumn

Here is a quick look at our upcoming events for this autumn. Programmes and details will be shared soon via listservs 
but contact Opera Europa staff for more information.

ARTISTIC ADMINISTRATION  FORUM MEETING IN LONDON 

The next meeting of the Artistic Administration Forum will take 
place on 27 and 28 September at the English National Opera. 
Do not miss Salome’s première on the Friday, directed by Martin 
Brabbins and staged by Australian theatre director Adena Jacobs. 

Specific points will be raised during this meeting in London, 
notably data protection and contracts content, but also Ethics & 
Production, with leading expertise from major opera companies. 
The forum is composed of Heads of Artistic Administration, 
Casting Directors, Heads of Planning and Artistic Producers. 

The Artistic Administration Forum gathered for the first time 
in January 2018, at Teatro San Carlo in Napoli to discuss 
specific topics related to Artistic Administration and Planning 
in opera companies, such as Artistic management and Artists 
relations, succession planning, internal communication and 
planning software. The first meeting enthused the participants.

NEXT HUMAN RESSOURCES FORUM MEETING IN LILLE. 

The next meeting of the HR forum will take place at Opéra de 
Lille between 4 and 6 October 2018. You will be able to see the 
première of Rodelinda by Haendel on  the Thursday, conducted 
by Emmanuelle Haïm from Le concert d’Astrée and directed 
by Jean Bellorini. 

Following the Joint Forum meeting in Sofia in March earlier 
this year, Leadership will be the main theme for this HR 
Forum in Lille. Stay tuned for more details to come!

AUTUMN CONFERENCE 

Please save the dates 17-20 October 2018 for Opera Europa’s 
next big conference, which will focus on bringing opera to 
young and new audiences and which will aim to integrate 
education and new media. Details of its theme, programme 
and location will be announced at the General Assembly in 
Zürich on 29 June, after approval by the Board. 

JOINT MEETING OF THE TECHNICAL & PRODUCTION 
AND THE AUDIO-VISUAL & DIGITAL MEDIA FORUMS

These two forums will get together to discuss topics including 
subtitling (and live stream subtitling) and lighting for the 
camera. In parallel sessions, subjects such as the EU ban on 
Tungsten lighting will be discussed by one group, while the 
other will focus on streaming issues. It is likely that this 
meeting will take place in the framework of Opera Europa’s 
autumn conference, from 17 to 20 October, so that general 
sessions may be attended by all interested.

THE MARKETING & COMMUNICATIONS FORUM IS 
HEADING TO TENERIFE 

From 25 to 27 October 2018, Auditorio de Tenerife will 
host the next Marketing & Communications meeting. After a 
few meetings with more Marketing oriented discussions, we 
look this time more in a Communications direction. As with 
previous meetings, there will be an in-depth look at one 
specific topic with the main theme this autumn being Story-
telling and how to adapt your message to the different medias 
within this fast changing landscape. 


